
 

 

Happy August!  

We are looking forward to closing out the summer and welcoming the new school year. The last day of 

Summer Camp will be Friday August 23rd. Our 2019 – 2020 school year will officially begin on Monday 

August 26th.  

As you have heard there will be some reconstructing for the new school year. We will not be offering 

Kindergarten or Before/After Care.  We will instead be splitting our two-year-old program. Beginner A 

will be for younger 2-year old’s while Beginner B will be for older 2’s and younger 3’s that are not potty 

trained. In order to move in to intermediates students will need to be 3 years old and fully potty trained.  

Events in August: 

 Petting Zoo August 2nd 9:30am – 12:30pm.   

 Human Ice Cream Sundae August 9th (the students will vote for which Administrator gets 

turned into a human ice cream sundae. Parents are free to vote as well – write the 

name of the Administrator you would like to see turned into a Sundae and drop it in the 

box up front!)  

 Kona Ice will be here August 15 at 3pm for the students to enjoy a snow cone!  

 Last Day of Summer Camp will be Friday August 23rd!  

 

 

We will have a back to school night Tuesday August 27th from 6:30 pm – 7:30pm. Please come meet the 

new teachers. We are asking that this event is for parents only, that away you can ask questions and get 

to know the teachers without distraction.  

 

We look forward to a fantastic end of Summer and Beginning of the new school year.  

Thank you all for your continued support. 

 

Ms. Alyssa, Ms. Kristen and Ms. Marquita.  

 


